PO BOX 5000 CLEVELAND. OHIO 44101 TELEPHONE (216) 622-9800 ILLUMINATING BLDG 55 PUBLIC SQUARE
Serving The Best Location in the Nation
June 7, 1984
MURRAY R. EDELMAN
VICE PRESIDENT
NUCLEAR
Mr. James G, Keppler
Regional Administrator, Region III
O’fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
RE: Perry Nuclear Power Plant

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In our final report dated June 10, 1983, concerning cooling of the Reactor
Core Isolation Cooling (RCIC) room during a Loss of Coolant Accident we
stated that corrective action would Include review of Safety Systems, and
issuance of deslign modiflication by Gilbert Associates, Inc., the Architect/
Englneer, and Implementation of the modiflications.
on this subject was dated August 16, 1983, and December 21, 1983.

This letter has been written to inform you that Engineering Change Notice

18848-86-314 was lssued to dociment the necessary design modifications for
Implementation of these modificatlions Is now anticipated by November 1,

We will advise you by December 6, 1985, about the status of the Unit 2

Unit 1,
1984,
design modifications.

Please call if there are additlonal questions.

Sincerely,

Murray RE Edelman

Vice President
Nuclear Croup

MRE:pab

Mr. J. A, Grobe
NRC Site Office

ce:

Director

Offilce of Inspectlion and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D,C. 20555

BAR7AB80° 03888540

Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Cooling of the Reactor Core
Isolation Cooling Room [RDC 72(83)]

Subsequent correspondence

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
¢/o Document Management Lranch
Washington, D.C, 20555
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Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Sulte 1500
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